Mayor and Council,

My husband and I have been residents of Port Moody for over 16 years and we are
writing to you to request the waiving of the $625 address change fee.

We are about to sell our home at [JilESEEEE =2nd have an accepted offer at 38
Hawthorn Drive. As you may be aware, the property is known in the community to be
stigmatized because it is related to an ongoing police investigation, there is also

a website with the same name 38HawthornDrive.com and a very active social media
following on Facebook and Reddit.

The reason we want to change the address is for the safety and protection of our two
children who currently attend . We would like to minimize
harassment and work towards changing the stigma by giving the home, street,
neighbourhood and community a fresh start. Starting with a new address, fresh coat of
paint and a new family.

Title transfer is set to take place on May 11, at which time we will make the formal
address request change. Our ask to you all today is to please consider waiving the $625
fee.

Thank you and we look forward to hearing back from you.



